The following message has been submitted to staff at the Attorney General's Office. While we make every effort to
respond promptly, depending on the complexity of your request and the volume of messages received, it may take more
time for our staff to respond. We appreciate your patience. Please do not respond directly to this message the as ATG
‘“NWW Email AGO mailbox is unmonitored. If you need to reach us again, please return to this form:
.tps://fortress.wa.gov/atg/formhandler/ago/ContactForm.aspx

Ehrendreich, Sheryl Elaine
Email Address: sehrendreich@gmail.com

Address:
1892 E Fairway Loop Road
Colville WA 99114

Address Type: Home

Phone: 509-684-2455
~ Phone Type: Home

Subject: Proposed Avista Rate Increases

Message: Thank you so much for representing the people of Washington State!! Earlier this year | contacted Brian

Dansel's office about this matter and was told by one of his legislative assistants that they would not be involved in

relaying constituents comments on these proposed rate increases. The only way a resident of Wasington State could

voice dissent on this matter was to attend "evidentiary" meetings. Thank you for your input supporting fair

increases. We Washington residents seem to get steamrolled by Avista all the time. There is NO competition. They
»ld us all hostage and it takes a voice of authority to make them want to negotiate and look like a "reasonable" entity

and one of the good guys...all any of us want is value for our money and not silliness like smart meters etc that are out

of date before they are ever installed due to the speed of new innovations that are developed. | am glad | voted for

youll |find it hard to believe that others | voted for do not stand up for their constituents.

Thank you again! Sheryl E. Ehrendreich

Previous Contact: No
Date:

Regarding:

Declared By Name and Date:
Name: Sheryl
Date: Ehrendreich

Submitted on: 7/29/2015 6:55:21 PM

Consumer protection issues constantly change, with new scams and threats emerging every week. To be automatlcally
notified, please consider signing up for one or more of our newsletters
(https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/WAAG/subscriber/new) to keep up-to-date on the latest AGO news, opinions,
consumer alerts, Ask the AG columns, and blog posts.

u can also follow us on the social networking sites Twitter (http://www.twitter.com/agowa), YouTube
(http://www.youtube.com/washingtonago) and Facebook {http://www.facebook.com/pages/Olympia-WA/Washington-
State-Attorney-General/72791983303).
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